
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

Speech Language Pathologists support the development of students’ communication skills to help them 

reach their full potential with their speech, language, and literacy skills. 

 

See the link/QR code to our Welcome to Kindergarten video. This video will provide you with 

tips and activities for supporting your child’s speech and language development. Speech and 

language skills are critical foundational skills for successful reading and writing.                                         

 

In this package you will find our handouts with information regarding:  

 

 �  Early Literacy Milestones/Activities to Promote Early Literacy Development 

�   Communication Milestones/Activities to Promote Language Development 

 

 

Welcome to Kindergarten, we hope you have a great year! 

 

 

WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN! 

PSB Speech Language Pathology Team 

http://youtu.be/hOV1xANxmLM 

http://youtu.be/hOV1xANxmLM

